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Helen L. Dollahan Elementary

School
A California Gold Ribbon School

Dear Parents and Guardians, August 2, 2024

| hope this message finds you well and filled with anticipation for the upcoming academic year at Dollahan Elementary
School! It is with great pleasure that | extend a warm welcome to each of you as we embark on the journey of the
2024-2025 school year.

Allow me to introduce myself - | am Mrs. Elizabeth Alegre-Punchur, the newly appointed principal of Dollahan Elementary
School. With a diverse background in education, including roles as a Teacher, Instructional Strategist, Program Specialist,
and Assistant Principal within the esteemed Rialto Unified School District, | bring a wealth of experience and a deep
commitment to fostering a positive and enriching learning environment for our students. Dollahan Elementary holds a
special place in my heart, and | am dedicated to upholding the values of leadership, curiosity, and lasting memories that
define this remarkable institution.

As we prepare for a new school year, some procedures will be implemented. | can assure you that the Dollahan staff is
committed to providing an outstanding learning experience for your child as well as caring for your student’s social and
emotional well-being. Safety is also a top priority for our community so we will continue to adjust as it is necessary. Your
support is greatly appreciated as we continue to help guide our students through their academic journey. Below are some
reminders for this school year beginning on Monday, August 5, 2024:

e Find out your student’s teacher on Parentvue afte be



